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Kindergarten News

Important Reminders

Homework

Week of January 27, 2025


*Email: vaughan_r@4j.lane.edu

*Phone: 541-933-0251

*Website: http://blogs.4j.lane.edu/vaughan_r/

            Learning in Kindergarten

Reading: We will continue to work on learning the sight 
words like, see, the, a, and I.  We will also continue work with 
blending sounds into words.

Writing:  Continued practice with capital letter formation, 
Sentence writing using a capital letter at the beginning, 
sight words, and a period at the end.  Writing about things 
we like and see in the winter.

Math:  We are continuing our math discourse and beginning 
work with teen numbers and subtraction.

No School Days 
coming up:


January 31st

February 3rd


January


20th: No School-Martin 

Luther King Day


29th: Conscious Discipline 

Parent Education Series


31st: No School-Grading Day


Valentines/Friendship Day

We will be celebrating what we call Friendship Day on Friday 

February 14th.  We will be making all cards to exchange at 
school.  Please do not send in Valentines for your child to pass 

out.  It will all be done at school.


Suggested: 


Read nightly for 20 minutes


Write a sentence each day about 
something you see or like in the 
winter months.


Practice subtraction with 
subtraction stories with your 
kinder!  (ie.  “You bought 10 
cookies at the store, your family 
ate 6 cookies, how many cookies 
do you have left?”
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